Faculty Council Minutes
January 27, 2005
Members Present: Larry Booth, James Braun, Stephen Burnett, Mary Hudachek-Buswell, Debra J. Cody, Tom Eddins, Bob Fox, Thomas Harden, Ron Jackson, Cathy Jeffrey, David Ludley, George Nakos, Sherry Richardson and Joe Trachtenberg 
Non-members Present: Cathie Aust, Sonja Bagby, Tom Barnett, Devanaha Baudy, Mark Hovind, Sharon Hoffman (ex-officio), Benita Moore, James Mackin, Ray Wallace, Martha Wicker, and Sabrina Williams
Meeting called to order at noon
Approval of Minutes
There were a few changes to the January 13, 2005 meeting minutes.
Reports
       
CAPC (Fox)
· Faculty Council accepted CAPC’s approval of CCSU 1001 and CCSU 1002 courses.
· The next meeting is scheduled for February 4th.

            
Provost (Hoffman)
· The first draft for the graduate degree in Liberal Studies is ready.
· The Health and  Fitness Management proposal is on the Feb. 1st agenda for the BOR. There were no questions from the Board.

· The QEP committee is moving forward to obtain data for the report to SACS.

· The accreditation team for Health Sciences will be on campus next week.

· The Provost will have more info available next week regarding the Council of Graduate Studies (COG). COG will go through Faculty Council but not CAPC because it is not curriculum related.

· The School of Business is in the final year of the accreditation process.

· It is time for unit budget plans to be updated.


President (Harden)
· The President asked if anyone is interested in participating on the Enrollment Management Committee to let him know. There are several drafts and proposals in place.
· The VP for External Relations search committee has recommended three candidates. The President is moving forward to get the position filled.
· The President discussed the Education Trust Analysis Report regarding Clayton’s graduation rates. He is preparing a response and asked that faculty reiterate the positives with students because the information in the report does not accurately reflect Clayton’s situation.


Report from QEP (Wicker)

· Wicker gave a presentation that included discussion on Task Forces, Honors Societies, Peer Mentoring, Summer Bridge, and Supplemental Instruction. Several tracking methods, themes, goals and objectives were discussed.
Old Business 
· Faculty Council approved CCSU 1001-1002
New Business
· The President gave his presentation on Locust Grove. The presentation will be presented to the BOR on Feb. 1st as an information item with approval the following month.

 Announcements
· (Hovind)- Clayton has applied for five National Honor Society charters. Once the charters are received the next step in the process is to find advisors and start the chapters.
· Dean Miller will be a regular report the first meeting of each month.

· The next meeting is scheduled for February 10, 2005.
Meeting adjourned at approximately 1:30 p.m.
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